
REQUIESCAT IN PACE 

THE WAR OF 1812 MAGAZINE 

2006-2018 

It is with regret that the Editorial Board announce that THE WAR OF 1812 MAGAZINE 
will cease after this final issue. This decision was taken because the editor was not 
receiving enough contributions of publishable quality to warrant continuing and also 
because members of the board have taken on additional activities which prevent them 
devoting the necessary time to the venture. 

The first issue of the online WAR OF 1812 MAGAZINE was brought out by the Napoleon 
Series in January 2006 and to date, 27 issues have appeared. Throughout its life the 
guiding philosophy behind the MAGAZINE has always been objectivity and the editors -- 
for many years Professor Tanya Grodzinski of the Royal Military College of Canada and 
latterly Matthew MacVittie of the Seward House Museum in Auburn -- have striven to 
maintain objectivity and refrain from national bias. For that reason, the Editorial Board has 
always been evenly divided between American and Canadian historians.  

All issues of the THE WAR OF 1812 MAGAZINE will continue to be available on the 
Napoleon Series. The Editorial Board have also agreed with Robert Burnham of the 
Series that should he receive a contribution relating to the war, they would be pleased to 
review it for him. 

In closing, we want to thank Robert Burnham and the other staff of the Napoleon Series 
for the support and assistance they have rendered us during the last, very productive and 
busy, twelve years. 
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